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Congratulations to Dr. Aline Zaparte, postdoc in Pulmonary and ADACE, for 
being awarded a LAUNCHED Pilot and Feasibility Grant, funded by the 
NIDDK / NIH. 

This is a big step forward in her career as a biomedical researcher. 

Strong work! 

Dr. Fred Lopez gave 2 presentations recently at 
the XLV Reunion Annual Del Colegio Americano de 
Medicos-Capitulo de Centroamerica in  Panama 
City, Panama. Other participants included Ryan 
Mire, MD, President of the American College of 
Physicians (far right), and Ricardo Correa, MD, 
from the Cleveland Clinic.   

Dr. Lazarus has also been reelected as Treasurer of the National Residency 
Matching Program Board of Directors for a second two year term. 
 
Congratulations, Dr. Lazarus!! 

Dr. Cathy J. Lazarus, a “Critics Choice” Award 
Recipient: 
 
The Editor-in-Chief and team of Medical Educa-
tion, have chosen Dr. Lazarus as the winner of 
the 2022 “Choice Critics" Award. They noted, 
“we are pleased to let you know that your name 
stood out as being exceptionally deserving of 
this acknowledgement. Thank you for being one 
of the best in the business-your efforts are truly 
appreciated.”  
 
 
 


